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Antonella Burgio

From: Antonella Burgio

Sent: 20 February 2015 10:07

To: Antonella Burgio

Subject: FW: FW: Shiraz Food & wine, 179 Hackney Road, London E2 7QL

 

----Original message---- 
From : jayant.patel 
Date : 18/02/2015 - 06:57 (GMTST) 
To : Alex.Lisowski@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
Subject : Re: FW: Shiraz Food & wine, 179 Hackney Road, London E2 7QL 

 

Dear Mr Lisowski 

I sent the letter you refer to in your email to Ms Yesmin (Senior Committee Officer) on 9 February 2015.  

Yes my client and I have received all the papers for the sub-committee.  I will be submitting our response 
for the Sub-Committee before Friday 20/2/15. 

We have looked at the representation submitted by Mr Jorde.   

I cannot see any reference to "Mr Jorde having spoken to my client but my client was abusive".  Can you 
please let me know where it clearly states this within pages 200 to 227 of the Committee report. 

We will be delighted to meet Mr Jorde to discuss the Anti-Social Behaviour and Public Nuisance 
experience he has gone through over the last 2-3 years with a view to some sort of mediation.  My client 
has always been willing to offer partnership approach right from the beginning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jay Patel 

 

 

 

----Original message---- 
From : Alex.Lisowski@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
Date : 17/02/2015 - 17:11 (GMTST) 
To : jayant.patel 
Cc : Simmi.Yesmin@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
Subject : FW: Shiraz Food & wine, 179 Hackney Road, London E2 7QL 

Dear Mr Patel, 
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I am the licensing officer that is dealing with the review.  As you can see I have only today received a copy of 

your letter.   
I believe that by now your client will have received a copy of the report for the sub-committee.  Obviously he 

will have received a copy of the application for a review, launched by the Police, at the time it was submitted to 

the Council. 
Attached is a copy of the representations made by Trading Standards and Mr Jorde.  In Mr Jorde’s 

representations he mentions that he had spoken to your client but your client was abusive.  Because of that I 

have redacted his contact details.  If you and your client wish to talk to Mr Jorde, with a view to some sort of 

mediation, please convey the request through myself. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr A. Lisowski, 
Licensing Officer, 
The London Borough of Tower Hamlets. 
  
By post and personal callers: 
Licensing Team, 
6

th
 Floor, 

Mulberry Place, 
5 Clove Crescent, 
London, E14 2BG. 
  
Please note: 
Meetings with Licensing Officers are by prearranged appointment only. 
  
Tel: 020 7364 7446 
Fax: 020 7364 0863 
Hotline: 0207 364 5008 
  
General e-mail: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
  
See our regular licensing news pages at www.towerhamlets.gov.uk (Business/Alcohol and Street Trading)    
  
  
  

From: Simmi Yesmin  

Sent: 17 February 2015 16:28 
To: Alex Lisowski 

Subject: FW: Shiraz Food & wine, 179 Hackney Road, London E2 7QL 
  
  
  
Simmi Yesmin 
Senior Committee Officer  
Democratic Services  
London Borough of Tower Hamlets  
Mulberry Place  
5 Clove Crescent  
London E14 2BG 
  
Tel:  0207 364 4120 
Fax: 0207 364 3232 
E.mail: simmi.yesmin@towerhamlets.gov.uk  
Web: www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/committee   

From: JAYANT PATEL [mailto:jayant.patel  

Sent: 09 February 2015 12:51 
To: Simmi Yesmin 

Subject: Shiraz Food & wine, 179 Hackney Road, London E2 7QL 
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Ms Yesmin 

  

The attached letter is in response to your letter dated 5th February 2015 to our client. 

I will appreciate if you can confirm receipt by return email. 

Kind regards 

  

Jay Patel 

Director - Virtual Biz Online Ltd. 

  

********************************************************************************* 
Working Together for a Better Tower Hamlets 
Web site : http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk 

London Borough of Tower Hamlets E-Mail Disclaimer. 

This communication and any attachments are intended for the  addressee only and may be confidential. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if 
you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error please notify us as soon 
as possible and delete this E-Mail and any attachments. This message has been checked for viruses, however we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment 
is virus free or has not been intercepted or amended. The information contained in this E-Mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the Confidentiality of this E-Mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed.  

If your request relates to a Freedom of Information enquiry, please resend this to foi@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
************************************************************************************ 

Please consider your environmental responsibility: Before printing this e-mail or any other document , ask yourself whether 
you need a hard copy. 

 

 
 

 


